
 
Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

EYFS Longdown Activity Farm Trip - Friday 27th June 2025 

 

Our topic this half term is ‘Animals Come to Visit’.  As part of this topic, children will be learning to 

describe the natural world around them, making observations of animals and plants and 

understanding what they can see. In order to support this learning, we will be visiting Longdown 

Activity Farm on Friday 27th June 2025.  This will bring our learning to life by providing children with 

a hands-on experience of a variety of animals and exploring the natural world. 

 

In order for this activity to take place, we kindly ask you to make a contribution of £18.00 to be 

received by Friday 16th May 2025 via Magicbooking. Please book an appointment with Mr Lennon if 

you wish to discuss support with making your payment.  

 
Children will need to be in school promptly at normal time on the day of the visit, and we will return 

to school in time to dismiss the children at the usual time of 2.50pm. The children will need to wear 

their school PE kit for the visit. If it is sunny, they can wear their PE shorts, a sun hat and please make 

sure to apply sun cream before they come to school. Children should bring their lunch and other 

items in a rucksack which can be carried on their back. In the event of bad weather please ensure 

they have a waterproof coat, as much of the day will likely be spent outside. 

 

If your child usually has hot lunches, they will be provided with a packed lunch for this day instead 

of their hot lunch. You can still provide them with an extra snack if you wish. Children who 

normally bring a packed lunch to school will need to bring their own packed lunch in a named plastic 

bag and plenty of water. They can also bring an extra healthy snack. All lunch goods will be disposed 

of so please do ensure that everything your child takes can be thrown away on the day.  

 

Please use the link below to give permission for your child to attend the trip:  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7yK9r2f_pWsNtYimv8VNwipiOqDM0wp69BPrUh5

HPhivREQ/viewform?usp=header  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hendy and Mr Reha 

Reception Class Teachers 
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